
Since I can't be at the hearing in Melbourne on 24/8, may I add my voice to those 
who have written submissions and will attend. 
  
Such a scheme is long overdue and part of the armoury of public policy available to 
limit waste of resources and littering - both by individuals and, collectively, by 
Councils in landfill. 
  
Yours sincerely 
Angela Munro 


